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Motes:

Thank you for allowing WaterNSW the opportunity to comment on the RTS for Westmead Catholic Community Education Campus (SSD-10383).
The proposal is not located near any WaterMNSW land, assets or infrastructure, therefore we have no particular comments or requirements regarding the proposal.

WaterMNSW requests the Department continues to consult with WaterNSW for any development that may impact on our assets, infrastructure or land, using the email address
Environmental. Assessments@waternsw.com.au.
Regards Justine Clarke



